
Chariots of Fire Race 

On Sunday 17th September 12 members of staff will be running in the annual Chariots of Fire 

relay in Cambridge City Centre at 9.30am. The event will finish at 11am and all support on 

the streets of the city near King’s College Chapel or by Silver Street Bridge will be much 

appreciated. Watch out for the St Faith’s T-Shirts and give us a cheer! We have created a 

Just Giving page in order to support the very worthy cause that has been selected for this 

year’s event– Alzheimer’s Research UK. Thanks in advance for your support and we’ll hope 

to see your faces on Sunday morning.  

Mrs North – Team Captain  

 

http://www.justgiving.com/stfaithscambridge 

  

 

 

http://click.contact.justgiving.com/?qs=27784e678c24c02ec5f73aac27ec19dbe759b450cb1b3ffbbcfd71df6ce0b7eec1b9e0cb42976fd4bd7203b90f8bf0f40083903c2342a5be

